

March 9th, 2021

RE: 20XX Razorbacks Spring Hockey Team Donation 

Dear ___________,

On behalf of the 20XX Razorbacks Hockey Club, we would like to thank you for your donation of ______________ Dollars.  Through your valuable support, we will be able to apply these funds to help cover the costs of ice rentals and power skating sessions, which in turn will help to reduce the costs born by each participating family in the hockey club.  This is especially meaningful as it helps reduce entry barriers and financial impact for many families.  

We truly value your generosity and support.


Kind Regards,

___________
Manager – 20XX Razorbacks Spring Hockey Club
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